
DALHOUSIE UNIV ERSITY 

PRESI DENT AND VIC E - C H A N C ELLO R 

Colonel S. R. Balcom 
1403 Robie Street 
Halifax, Nova Scotia 

Dear Colonel Balcom: 

HALIFAX , N . S . 
8 3 H 4H6 

August 27, 1975. 

I enclose Dalhousie University ' s 
official receipt for the $300 given to the University 
to close out the Benevolent Fund of the World War I 
#7 Stationary Hospital Unit. 

May I say how much I appreciated 
your visit the other afternoon together with your 
colleagues, Messrs. Dickson and Steeves. This is 
another indication of the friendly relationship that 
you have maintained with Dalhousie University extend-
ing over a period of sixty years. 

m 
Enc. 

Again, thank you very much indeed . 

Yours sincerely, 


